
 

 
 
 
 
July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

It is a requirement that every student has an annual physical completed by your child's physician.   
 
The attached immunization requirements are mandated by law for all students between the ages of 
2 months and 18 years.  
 
The child’s immunization record should be evaluated according to the grade he or she is attending 
each school year. To be considered fully immunized, a child must have an immunization history 
that includes all of the specified vaccines. 
   
Children may be excluded from school if they do not meet these requirements.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Simona 
Principal 
 
 
 
Encls. 

 

 

 


